
 

 

  

 

 
20th September 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

PGL Visit 2024    26 – 28th  June 24 

 

Each year we organise a Year 6 residential visit to an Outdoor Activity Centre for 3 days.  This is an exciting 

and stimulating experience for the children prior to their transition to secondary school.  As well as offering 

them the opportunity to further develop their social skills, the visit also reinforces many aspects of the PE 

curriculum, in addition to a number of cross-curricular aspects such as PSHE.  It is always ‘great fun’. 

 

The visit is to PGL Newby Whiske which is near Northallerton. The total cost will be approximately £300.  

There will be a non-refundable deposit of £50 and then you can make payments throughout the year to reach 

the total of £300.   If you would like to have a look at the centre the link is below:- 

 

https://www.pgl.co.uk/en-gb/school-trips/primary-schools/centres/newby-wiske-hall 

 

There will a meeting held in school on Tuesday 26th September at 3.30pm to give you further information and 

a taste of the adventure that awaits the children. Children may attend if they wish.  

 

The deposit for the visit will be £50 immediately.  A further payment of £30 would be required by 

22nd December and final balance payment by 24th April 2024, but please feel free to use parentpay to make 

multiple payments as and when you can.  If your child is on Free School Meal’s please contact the school office.  

 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

D J Morley 

Business Manager 

 
 
 


